
Ridgewood High School HSA Whistle Blower Policy 
Members of the Ridgewood High School HSA are encouraged to discuss 
concerns with the Board representative and/or the oversight committee 
regarding any accounting or management type issues that are questionable 
to the member. The current Board representative is Kim Lucky and the 
alternate is Pam Ricatto. 
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